
CANDLEWOOD LAKE

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
100 Candlewood Lake Road, Brookfield, CT 06804

(203) 775-7675

Dear CLES Community,

Having just completed our weekly walkthrough of Candlewood Lake Elementary, we want to provide a
midsummer update.

The school is looking AMAZING! The classrooms are beautiful with state of the art 86” SMART Boards and
overhead FM speaker systems installed and ready to use. The terrazzo floors are absolutely gorgeous, with
designs throughout the building aligning with the geographic theme of each academic neighborhood. The
cafeterias are without a doubt the nicest we have seen in our combined 50+ years in education. The list goes on
and on… however, the burning question is, “When can we start giving tours of our awesome new school?”

With safety being a top priority, the school and grounds must first be approved for occupancy by the fire and
building inspectors. Additionally, we must ensure that there is ample parking available.

We are thrilled to be on this exciting, fun and safe adventure with all of you. We are literally creating tomorrow
today!

Stay tuned…next week we will have specific dates and times for our kindergarten orientation and grade-level
tours of the building.

Kind regards,

Dr. David Pepsoski Dr. John Barile
Principal Superintendent

We have included a link to the slide show shared at the July 19th Board of Education meeting along with
several pictures we took today during our walkthrough! Artwork or scenery seen is specific to either
Brookfield landscapes or our grade level ecosystem themes.

Dr. David Pepsoski, Principal

Mrs. Debbie Farias, Director of Instruction Dr. Danielle Rudl, Assistant Principal, Gr. 3-5

Ms. Taryn Argenta, Special Education Supervisor Ms. June Gordon, Assistant Principal, Gr. K-2

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OM1fl8dn8WIhUYXfOdGtzAAI4C2J0geT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/10Kl7w0QuYtwzFhNRWCq1gaJqE3g4g6De?usp=sharing

